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To the Lord Mayor and                                              Report No. 299/2016 
Members of Dublin City Council Report of the Dublin City Joint 

Policing Committee 

 
 

Dublin City Joint Policing Committee  
Breviate for the Month of September  

 

 

 
In accordance with the Joint Policing Committee Guidelines, the breviate of the 
meeting of the Dublin City Joint Policing Committee held on 13th September 2016 is 
set out hereunder. 
 
 

1. Minutes of meeting held on 10th May 2016 
Agreed. 
At the September City Council meeting Cllr. Michael Mullooly replaced Cllr. 
Paul McAuliffe as a member of the Dublin City Joint Policing Committee. 
 
 

2. Presentation on Analysis of Youth Crime  
Presentation noted.   
 
 

3. Report of Assistant Garda Commissioner  
Report noted. 
 
 

4. Report by Assistant Chief Executive 
Report noted. 
 
 

5. Update on Housing Act 2014  
Update on implications of the Act on Estate Management issues provided by 
Michael Clarke, Housing and Residential Services. 
 
 

6. Documentation from Area JPC’s 
Noted. 
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7. A.O.B. 
Vincent Norton deputised for Brendan Kenny at the meeting.  Brendan will be 
assuming his new position in Housing and Residential Services Department 
with effect from Monday 19th September.   
 
2017 meeting dates for the Dublin City Joint Policing Committee have been 
scheduled and will be circulated to members via email. 
 

 
 
Councillor Daithí de Róiste 
Chairperson 
      3rd October 2016 
 
 
 
 
Attendance: 
Committee Members 
Councillor Daithí De Róiste (Chairperson) 
Councillor Daithí Doolan (Vice Chairperson) 
Councillors: Dermot Lacey, Larry O’Toole, Teresa Keegan, Críona Ní Dhálaigh, 
Cieran Perry 
Lord Mayor Brendan Carr 
Deputies Aengus Ó Snódaigh,  
Vincent Norton, Acting Deputy Chief Executive 
Assistant Commissioner Jack Nolan, An Garda Síochána 
Assistant Commissioner Patrick Conway, An Garda Síochána 
Inspector David Butler, An Garda Síochána 
David Brennan, Dublin City Business Association 
Richard Guiney, Dublin Town 
Gerry Byrne, Darndale Community Representative 
Tony Duffin, Ana Liffey Drug Project 
Joe Donoghue, Fatima Groups United 
Peter O’Connor, North East Inner City Partnership 
Ruth Treacy, Senior Staff Officer (Minutes) 
 
Also in Attendance: Mick Clarke (Area Housing Manager) & Frank D’Arcy (Senior 
Executive Officer), Housing Department, Alan McDonnell (Culture, Recreation & 
Economic Services), Superintendent Colette Quinn (An Garda Síochána), Barry 
Counihan (Analysis Service) 
 
Apologies: 
Deputy Maureen O’Sullivan 
 


